
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Announcements June 25, 2017 
 
Church Work Day  
On Saturday, July 1 we will be having a church-wide work day! We 
can use all the hands we can get to accomplish some tasks around 
the church. There is a task for every age and skill level! If you are 
able to come, please let Bill Gaehring or the Church Office know. 
The day will start at 9am and go until around noon. But come for 
however long you are able in between!  
 
Christmas in July at Riverview Estates  
Our Baptist home, Riverview Estates invites you to their Christmas 
In July shopping event! Saturday, July 8 from 10am-2pm. 303 Bank 
Ave. Riverton, NJ.  
 
Update on Church Finances 
As per our commitment to the congregation, the Advisory Council 
would like to take this opportunity give an update on the church 
finances.  We are currently behind in our anticipated offerings by 
approximately $9,100.00.  This is based on the deficit budget that 
was passed in December 2016.  As the summer season approaches, 
we would like to ask that all members and regular attendees 
prayerfully consider their tithes and offerings.  As a reminder, we 
are now offering on-line giving through the SimpleGive giving plan. 
This may be a way to stay up to date with your giving during the 
vacation months. If you are interested in learning more about the 
on-line giving method please feel free to contact one of our 
Deacons or the Financial Sec- Margie Mounce.  
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